SENIOR CITIZENS COMMISSION
MEETING MINUTES
MARCH 15, 2010

A meeting of the Senior Citizens Commission was held March 15, 2010 at the Velasco Community House.
Attendees: Absent:

Beverly Garrison Mary Damell

Dorothy Pirrung

Jim Pirrung

Carol Rangel

Daria Glenn

Martha Sue Westbrook

Mary Talbert

Jill Bradshaw

Norma Garcia

The meeting was called to order by Vice Chairman, Martha Sue Westbrook.

The first order of business was the approval of the minutes of February. Smce several Board members had not
received the minutes in time for this meeting, approval of the February 15™ minutes was postponed until next
month.

CHAIRMAN’S REPORT: Martha Sue Westbrook stated that 23 people had attended the AARP Defensive
Driving Class.

COMMITTEE REPORTS:

ADVERTISING: No Report

SPECIAL PROGRAMS: Mary Talbert stated that May’s Special Program will include a presentation by Margic
Van Cleave from Sweeny’s Horizon Program and that Bernadette Gibson will also give a demonstration on

laughter therapy using Laughter Yoga.

DAY TRIPS: Mary Talbert reported that 31 people have signed up for the April 26" trip to Newman’s Castle in
Bellville.

BINGO: April will be Bingo Month.

GAME DAY: Everyone seemed to really enjoy the games today, We had approximately 30 people attend.
FOOD: As always, Carol did a great job providing refreshments for the group.

PHONE: No Report.

There being so further business, the meeting was adjourned

Submiited by

Beverly Garrison - Secretary



